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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council: 

1. Receive the Parking Services 2021 Annual Report; and,  

2. Retain the full current balance of the Parking Reserve Fund to 

accommodate for future planned Capital Program Plan spending. 

 
Mr. Scott Caldwell, Area Manager, Transitway and Parking, Public Works 

Department, was present to respond to questions regarding parking projects.  

Councillor Fleury also provided an update on work being undertaken at the  

City Parking lot at 70 Clarence Street.   

Discussions having concluded, the report recommendations were put before the 

Committee and were ‘CARRIED’, as presented. 

 


